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	Sir Richard Leese

Leader of the Council

Labour Member Representing the Crumpsall Ward
	telephone +44 (0)161 234 3004
fax +44 (0)161 274 7001
r.leese@manchester.gov.uk

Town Hall Manchester M60 2LA


RL/PC

4 June 2010 

Mrs Charlotte Wristberg

World Health Organisation

Department of Ageing and Life Course (ALC)

Avenue Appia 20

1211 Geneva 27

Dear Mrs Wristberg,

Please accept this letter as official confirmation from Manchester City Council of its application to join the WHO Age-Friendly Cities programme.

The Council is proud of its Valuing Older People programme, which involves local residents working along side officials to develop forward thinking approaches to the challenges of ageing populations.

Our new ageing strategy, “A Great Place to Grow Older” sets out how we intend to develop and promote Manchester as an age-friendly city.

We look forward to working with the WHO on this programme.

Yours sincerely,
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Richard Leese
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